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Dear	Praying	Friends,	
	
We	would	like	to	give	an	update	as	to	what	has	been	going	on	since	we	arrived	in	
the	USA.	We	do	appreciate	each	of	you	who	continue	to	support	us,	and	especially	
those	who	are	praying	for	us.	We	have	had	much	happening.	We	praise	the	Lord	that	
we	were	able	to	be	here	for	the	births	of	two	more	of	our	grandchildren	and	were	
also	 able	 to	 help	 in	 the	 complications	 that	 came	with	 each.	 All	 the	 daughters	 and	
grandbabies	 are	 well	 now.	 	 Cherie	 had	 a	 girl	 on	 April	 7th,	 and	 they	 named	 her	
Elizabeth	Brook.	Angie	had	a	boy	on	April	24th,	and	they	named	him	Joseph	Levi.	
	
On	 the	 ministry	 side	 the	 Lord	 has	 given	 us	 the	 opportunity	 to	 help	 in	 the	
establishing	 of	 a	 Spanish	 speaking	 church	 here	 in	 Bradenton.	 Our	 son-in-law,	
Fernando,	is	currently	the	pastor.	He	has	asked	David	to	co-pastor	with	him.	David	is	
presently	 teaching	 a	 young	 couples	 class,	 doing	 counseling,	 discipleship	 and	
leadership	 training	with	 a	 group	of	 about	10	 to	15	young	men	and	 sharing	 in	 the	
preaching	responsibilities	in	the	church.		David	has	also	been	helping	Fernando	with	
his	bread	route.				
	
We	have	arrived	at	another	point	of	change	in	our	lives	and	are	excited	to	see	how	
the	Lord	will	use	us	for	His	glory.	Thank	you	again	for	being	faithful	in	your	support	
of	us	over	these	many	years.				
	
Prayer	Requests:	

• Mario’s	deliverance	 from	drugs-We	got	him	 into	a	rehab	center,	and	he	 left	
after	3	days.	

• Daisy	and	Joel-growing	young	couple	
• Jose	and	Elena	
• Adela	working	with	a	lost	family	(She’s	the	only	Christian.)	

	
Thank	you	for	your	prayers.	
	
	 In	Christ,		
	 David	and	Heidi	
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